
CHARLES KERLEE PHOTOGRAPHIC ILLUSTRATION

146 EAST 56th STREET, NEW YORK 2 2, N . Y . TEL. PLAZA 9-8340

May 28, 1951

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico.

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Mr. Kerlee is out of town and will 
probably not return until Friday or Monday.
As soon as he does return, he will write you 
further in answer to your letter of May 22nd.

Very truly yours,

¡pristine


